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29 April 2022 

YEAR 6 CANBERRA EXCURSION 
 

Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
 
As part of their unit of work on Government studies, students of Year 6 have the opportunity to participate in the 
Canberra excursion from Wednesday 22 June to Friday 24 June 2022. 
 
The cost of this excursion will be approximately $400, depending on numbers.  This cost covers all entry fees to 
the Museum of Australian Democracy, Old Parliament House, Electoral Education Centre Parliament House 
and the CSIRO. The itinerary will also include visits to other cultural venues which will be confirmed closer to the 
excursion. Students will travel by coach equipped with seatbelts. Accommodation has been confirmed at 
Sundown Motel with meals included, however students will need to bring all food and drinks for lunch and two 
small breaks on the first day. Financial assistance is available to support students to attend. 
 
Further detailed information in relation to the itinerary will be sent home in the coming weeks. If you would like 
your child to participate in this excursion, please return the Permission Note with $100 deposit to the 
Administration Office no later than Friday 6 May so that we can confirm numbers.  
 
Educationally, this trip supports and enhances the Year 6 Government studies. Students therefore need to: 
 
● Show high commitment to related activities carried out prior to and during the trip 
● Strive to achieve the most from the excursion by actively participating in all planned activities 
 
The personal development component of this three-day overnight excursion requires each student to 
demonstrate self-control at all times.  As well, students need to: - 
 
● Show tolerance and respect for peers, teaching staff and other adults in authority prior to and during the 

trip                  
● Follow the rules set down for the venues to be visited 
● Demonstrate decision-making choices in the selection of appropriate behaviour at all times 
● Use sensible strategies in dealing with any difficulties, especially concerning other students in the group. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs McCauley or your child’s class teacher, for any further information. This is 
an exciting opportunity and I encourage you to allow your child to attend. 
 
Please complete the permission note below and return to the office with a deposit of $100. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Michelle McCauley                                                            Brian J Dill 
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL                                                                                PRINCIPAL 
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Permission Note – YEAR 6 CANBERRA EXCURSION 
 

The accompanying payment of $100 is an acknowledgement that _________________________________ of 
class ________ will be participating in the overnight excursion to Canberra from Wednesday 22 June to Friday 
24 June 2022. I acknowledge that this deposit is non-refundable if the school has already paid for any costs 
involved in the excursion. 
 
For your convenience, please pay with the secure Parent Online Payment (POP) system on our school website 
under the MAKE A PAYMENT no later than Friday 6 May 2022. Please note that when paying online, a signed 
permission note must be sent to school. 
 
Please tick your method of payment below : 

□ I have enclosed $100 
 

□ I have paid via POP. My POP receipt number is ________________ 
 

□ I wish to use credit to pay this deposit 
 
 
 
Signature of Parent/Caregiver:  __________________________________Date: _______________ 
 
 


	29 April 2022
	YEAR 6 CANBERRA EXCURSION
	Dear Parent/Caregiver,
	As part of their unit of work on Government studies, students of Year 6 have the opportunity to participate in the Canberra excursion from Wednesday 22 June to Friday 24 June 2022.
	The cost of this excursion will be approximately $400, depending on numbers.  This cost covers all entry fees to the Museum of Australian Democracy, Old Parliament House, Electoral Education Centre Parliament House and the CSIRO. The itinerary will al...
	Further detailed information in relation to the itinerary will be sent home in the coming weeks. If you would like your child to participate in this excursion, please return the Permission Note with $100 deposit to the Administration Office no later t...
	Educationally, this trip supports and enhances the Year 6 Government studies. Students therefore need to:
	● Show high commitment to related activities carried out prior to and during the trip
	● Strive to achieve the most from the excursion by actively participating in all planned activities
	The personal development component of this three-day overnight excursion requires each student to demonstrate self-control at all times.  As well, students need to: -
	● Show tolerance and respect for peers, teaching staff and other adults in authority prior to and during the
	trip
	● Follow the rules set down for the venues to be visited
	● Demonstrate decision-making choices in the selection of appropriate behaviour at all times
	● Use sensible strategies in dealing with any difficulties, especially concerning other students in the group.
	Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs McCauley or your child’s class teacher, for any further information. This is an exciting opportunity and I encourage you to allow your child to attend.
	Please complete the permission note below and return to the office with a deposit of $100.
	Sincerely
	Michelle McCauley                                                            Brian J Dill
	ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL                                                                                PRINCIPAL
	Permission Note – YEAR 6 CANBERRA EXCURSION
	The accompanying payment of $100 is an acknowledgement that _________________________________ of class ________ will be participating in the overnight excursion to Canberra from Wednesday 22 June to Friday 24 June 2022. I acknowledge that this deposit...
	For your convenience, please pay with the secure Parent Online Payment (POP) system on our school website under the MAKE A PAYMENT no later than Friday 6 May 2022. Please note that when paying online, a signed permission note must be sent to school.
	Please tick your method of payment below :
	Signature of Parent/Caregiver:  __________________________________Date: _______________

